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CCGCI Range Rule Review 

Empty Chamber Indicators are required on the range! 

Rule #14. 

When the range is COLD, all firearms shall be 
unloaded and have an Empty Camber Indicator (ECI) 
installed. Revolvers shall have the cylinders open and 
exposed. 

  

ECI's do not have to be something fancy from the 
internet. You can use something as simple as weed trimmer 

line. Just be sure you can get it back out! 

 

We Need Your Help! 

Looking for Carpenters, Woodworkers, general handymen to 
assist with target assembly for 2 gun matches, replacing 
target stands, assemble tables/benches for our new ranges, 
etc. 

Looking for anyone with a transportable small tractor or 
bobcat that is willing to help in small projects of moving a 
little dirt, gravel, etc. 

Looking for anyone who has contacts with contractors that 
will give free estimates on moving large amounts of dirt 

(long range construction). 

   

  

Club Calendar 

Feb 13 - 2 Gun Match 
 
Feb 14 - Orientation Class 
 
Feb 20 - Range Clean Up 
 
Feb 21 - General Club Meeting 
 
Feb 27 - 100 yd Match/Clinic 
 
March 12 - 2 Gun Match 
 
March 13 - Orientation Class 
 
March 19 - Range Clean Up 
 
March 20 - General Club Meeting 
 
Go to the Calendar 

  

Club Merchandise 

 

 
Don't forget we have club t-
shirts, aluminum license plates, 

and vinyl decals. See our store 
page or emailChristy Barbry 

http://centralcarolinagunclub.wildapricot.org/events
http://centralcarolinagunclub.wildapricot.org/Store
http://centralcarolinagunclub.wildapricot.org/Store
mailto:andfurthermore@bellsouth.net


CCGCI Photo Contest! 
 
 

 

Our photo album is up and running again! So 

if you have photos of friends and family at 
the range you would like to share on the 

website, please email them 
to carly@ccgci.org 

 
Also, we are going to have a CCGCI photo 

contest. Winner to be announced at our first 
cookout of 2016, Saturday, April 30th. To 

enter, please email your photo 

to carly@ccgci.org and include your name 
and membership number in the email. Please 

see rules below: 

 Must be a member to enter and only 
one entry per membership. 

 Photo must display some part of the 
range (not just people and firearms). 

 By submitting a photo to the contest, 
you are giving permission for CCGCI to 

post this picture on the CCGCI website 

and club flyers. 
 CCGCI officers cannot enter. 

 Winner will be selected by the 
Executive Committee. 

 Deadline for entries April 23, 2016. 
 Winner will be announced at April 30, 

2016 Cookout. 
 Minimum 25 entry required for contest 

to proceed. 

 

100 Yard Reduced Match/Clinic 

Feb 27th will be our second 100 yd reduced match/clinic. 
This match is aimed at the shooter new to high power rifle, 
vintage military, etc., but experienced shooters are welcome 
to come and hone their skills. 

Our last match, we had 8 shooters, most were new to high 
power rifle and Across The Course shooting. During the clinic 
parts, we discussed things like shooting positions, sight 

  

Receiving too much mail 
from the NRA? 

Simply email them 

atmembership@nrahq.org or 
dial 800-NRA-3888 and 

request to be placed on the 
"Do Not Promote"list. This 

will significantly reduce the 
amount of mail you receive 

without affecting important 
mailings, magazine service, 

or your membership 
renewal. 
 

mailto:carly@ccgci.org
mailto:carly@ccgci.org
mailto:membership@nrahq.org


alignment and trigger control, and shooting equipment. We 

could use some additional experienced ATC shooters that 
are willing to allow others to use things like mats and 
spotting scopes and to help coach others while you’re not 
shooting.   

Sign in begins at 8am, and everyone needs to be on the 100 

yd range by 8:30am. If you miss the safety briefing, you’re 
not shooting. 

 

 

2 Gun Tactical Match 

January's 2 Gun Match was a great 

success!  We had more than 40 participants 
and as usual, a couple of people new to the 

sport came out to learn what it's about and 
joined in with us.  If you aren't sure what we 

do, check out these great videos from 
January and search CCGCI on YouTube to see 

more!  If this looks like fun, come on out and 
join us!  We welcome new shooters! 
 

Stage 1 Video 
Stage 2 Video 

Stage 4 Video 

 
Every month we have exciting stages and a 

great time!  Come out and join us February 
13th for our next match.  We start 

registration at 9AM, mandatory safety 
briefing is at 9:45AM and the match starts at 

10AM!  Check Facebook, theCCGCI 
website and Carolina Shooters Forum for 

more details this weekend.  Cost of the 
match is $20. Discounts offered to those who 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4jFV8tnd1_c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G-_dVb095Sc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pRaOzhpCd4w
http://centralcarolinagunclub.wildapricot.org/page-1788404
http://centralcarolinagunclub.wildapricot.org/page-1788404


help set up Friday afternoon and to those 

who RO during the match. 
 

Also, soon CCGCI 2 Gun Tactical Match t-
shirts for 2016 will be available.  The design 

is being finalized and we'll hope to have them 
available for purchase at the March 

match!  Here's a little preview of the 
unfinished design! 
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